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 Kate Walmsley OBJEMPER2015/6920/P 20/02/2016  16:04:54 The proposed roof extension from the rear will raise the building to the same height of the adjacent 5 

storey property to the west of the dwelling. No 29 has the first of 9 valley  gutters for the buildings to 

the east and from my property I can see the entire run . I would be concerned that the proposed 

extension would set a precedent for the other properties and that if some did and some didn't extend 

upwards then the symmetry would be lost and the skyline become a hotch-potch

29 patshull road

NW5 2JX
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